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BUS TRANSPORTATION 

INTERCAMPUS AND COLLEGE SERVICE BUSES TO CARBROOK 

At the start of the school year the College transitioned to a new bus management system called 

Rollcall.  The shift was initiated to enhance transparency in student transportation, providing both 

the College and parents with improved oversight of students traveling on our bus fleet.  

Key points to remember: 

- Rollcall accounts must maintain a positive balance for students to utilise the service. Credit 
can be added via the Rollcall app. 

- Every trip taken on the bus service requires a booking made via the Rollcall app. 

- Students are required to use their Student ID cards to tap on and off the bus. 

The above measures are to ensure: 

- Accurate tracking of all students using the bus service, enabling correct charging.  

- Parental tracking capabilities via the app, receiving email alerts when students board and 
disembark the bus.  

- Enhanced efficiency during the boarding and disembarking processes.  

 

All students will be issued with new Student ID cards by the conclusion of Week 1 Term 2. 

Term 2 Bus passes (with a 10% discount) will be available from 25/03/2024 to 19/04/2024 with 
prices at follows: 

Zone 1 and Intercampus - $135 

Zone 2 - $351 

Zone 3 - $405 

If you would like to make us of a Term 2 Bus pass, please email bus@calvarycc.qld.edu.au. 

mailto:bus@calvarycc.qld.edu.au

